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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“In 2014, how many FOIA requests did the LAA receive?

How many were answered?

How many weren’t answered on the basis it would cost over £600?”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
The LAA received a total of 335 FOI requests in 2014, of which 327 were answered. 39 of those requests were refused on the basis of cost (section 12 of the Act). 

Please note that this data has been retrieved from a live case management system. The eight cases that show as “unanswered” are displayed as an open reference on the system. This may be because the case has been responded to but the system has not yet been updated. The 39 requests which were refused on the basis of cost are those which are closed on the system as refused under section 12 of the Act. 
Outside the scope of the Act and on a discretionary basis, you may be interested to know that the overall statistics for Public Authorities under the FOIA are published quarterly in the “Freedom of Information Statistics: Implementation in Central Government” publication. The LAA’s statistics form part of the return for the overall MoJ figure. The publication covering 2014 is available on the below link and table nine provides a range of performance data including volumes and the number of requests where the cost of the response exceeded the cost limit:

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/423487/foi-statistics-oct-dec-2014-annual.pdf
